
THE CORPORATION OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF MISSISSIPPI MILLS 
 

STAFF REPORT 

 
DATE: June 6, 2023 
 
TO:  Committee of the Whole 
 
FROM: Kathy Davis, Director Corporate Services & Treasurer 
  
SUBJECT: 2022 Council Remuneration and Expenses 
 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
  
THAT Committee of the Whole recommend Council receive this report for information.  

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Section 284 (1) (a) of the Municipal Act states: 
 
“The treasurer of a municipality shall in each year provide to the Council of the 
municipality an itemized statement of remuneration and expenses paid in the previous 
year to, 
 

(a) Each member of Council in respect of his or her services as a member of council 
or any other body, including a local board, to which the member has been 
appointed by Council or on which the member holds office by virtue of being a 
member of Council.” 

 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Attachment 1: Council Expenses 2022 identifies Council member remuneration, benefits 
as well as other expenses paid to or on their behalf in 2022 both from the Municipality 
directly as well as from local boards or other bodies.  Other expenses include mileage, 
per diem, conference registration and communication services. 
 
OPTIONS: 
 
Receive this report for information. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
 
Remuneration and expense costs were within the 2022 approved budget allotment. 
 



SUMMARY: 
 
The 2022 Council remuneration and expenses are provided for information as required 
under the Municipal Act. 
  
 
 
Respectfully submitted by,    Reviewed by: 
 
________________________   ___________________________ 
Kathy Davis,      Ken Kelly, 
Director Corporate Services & Treasurer  Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 
1. Council Expenses 2022 


